
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4 February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following the success of our wellbeing afternoon earlier this term, we are providing 
students with the same opportunity on Friday 12th February 2021.  Remote learning will be 
facilitated for periods 1, 2 and 3 but students will not be required to complete any remote 
learning for periods 4 and 5. 
 
For students attending school, school will finish at 12.50pm after lunch.  We do not want 
the earlier finish to cause any inconvenience to critical worker parent/carers, so if you do 
require your child to remain in school until 3.05pm then please email 
keyworker@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk and inform us. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

Dr J Coughlan 

Principal 


